
 

 

 Date: January 30, 2024 

 

Dear Staff, Students, Parents & Guardians, 

 

As you are aware, the last two years the School had not increased the fees, 

however, it paid to its staff the yearly increment without any DA. Our Founder 

Body President has instructed us to pay 3% DA from April 2024 in addition to 

the yearly increment. In order to meet the increasing expenses, we are bound to 

slightly increase the School fees from April 2024. As you have been supporting 

us, I request you all to continue to support us in our endeavour to impart quality 

education to our Students. 

 

God Bless Burdwan Xavier’s School. 

 

 

Cell :  7318761888; 8250961832 

Email :  sxsbwn@gmail.com 

Website : www.sxs-bwn.org 

School Code : WB006 

The Principal 

St. Xavier’s School 
Burdwan, P.O. Sripalli, 

Burdwan, WB 713103  
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